
CIRCUIT ACTIVITY AT MSV VENUES –  
HOW WE ARE KEEPING CUSTOMERS SAFE 
Following latest advice from the Government on social distancing, we have implemented a range of 
procedures at our venues to minimise the need for contact between people when attending track and 
test days. These changes are intended to be both practical and more convenient for customers, whilst 
providing reassurance that we’re doing everything we can to keep you safe. Indeed, attending such an 
event should carry no more risk of infection, and likely much less, than a trip to your local supermarket.

REGISTRATION
• All pre-event registration has been moved 
 online, in advance. This new check-in system 
 is mandatory and will involve uploading a 
 digital copy of your licence (e.g. a photograph 
 or scan) and completing an indemnity form 
 electronically

• On arrival, participants will only be required to 
 collect and apply their own wristband. You 
 must observe 2 metre social distancing rules 
 and there will be a queuing system in place to 
 support this

• A member of staff will be present in the 
 wristband collection area, behind a Perspex 
 safety screen, to deal with any issues and 
 queries (only)

• Hand sanitiser will be widely available

BRIEFINGS
• Briefings will be online, accessed as part of the 
 check-in process. The briefing must be watched 
 in full before you collect your wristband, no 
 more than 24 hours before your event

• No wristbands will be issued in respect  
 of briefings

FOOD AND DRINK
• Our restaurants will be offering a takeaway 
 service with a limited hot food menu and a 
 number of additional safety measures in place

• All customers are welcome to bring their own 
 food and drink to the circuit

GARAGES AND PADDOCK AREAS
• On trackdays, access will be restricted to one car and 
 two people per single garage (maximum three bikes 
 and three people per single garage on bike events)

• On car test days, access will be restricted to one car 
 and four people per single garage

• Garages will remain fully open at all times (to the 
 front and rear)

• Additional space in the paddock will be made 
 available to assist with venue-wide social 
 distancing measures

ADDITIONAL POINTS
• Only participants and their essential helpers may 
 attend a test or track day. No-one else, including 
 spectating friends or family members, will be 
 permitted 

• In-car instruction is currently not available

• Passengers and additional drivers are only permitted 
 if they are from the same household as you

• Helmets are no longer available to hire but you can 
 purchase one online from companies such as  
 Stand 21 and Demon Tweeks

• Access to Race Control will be restricted to 
 essential staff only

• Under current guidelines, overnight stays are not 
 permitted at any MSV venue

IMPORTANT: You must not attend an activity if you 
have any symptoms of Covid-19, or you are required 
to self-isolate under Government guidelines. Please 
notify your event organiser as soon as possible to 
discuss re-booking arrangements.

These measures will remain in place until further notice.


